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Knight Times
Highland Council 1580

Highland Knights Raise Funds For Father McGivney 
High School Altar With Country Music Legends Tribute

Council Proposes Membership Dues Change
The Highland Council 1580 Board is proposing to change the annual dues for 

student members from $30 to $20.  A student, in this case, is someone under the 
age of 23 who is a Full Time student in a college, university or trade school.  

Any member who qualifies for this reduction should notify the Financial Secre-
tary by December 1st.

The Highland Council 1580 Board is also proposing that all active military 
members would be exempt from dues. 

Any member who is in the military should notify the Financial Secretary by 
December 1.

This notice will be published in the June, July and August 2015 newsletters and 
voted on by the membership at the September 2015 General Meeting.

Is That You		  Pioneer Photos by Bill Napper

No, it isn’t Willie, but he did provide a lot of memories 
to those attending the Tribute Show to the country stars.

Connie Smith	
She isn’t Connie Smith, but was a great entertainer at 
the KC Hall.

It’s Patsy	
Singing all of her hits from the 50’s and 60’s, tribute 
entertainer, Patsy Cline was a crowd pleaser.

Congratulating 
Our Graduates

By Bill Napper
HIGHLAND - The Knights of Columbus Council # 
1580 has committed to donating the funds to build a 
new altar at Father McGivney High School.

The altar will have the words Charity, Unity, Frater-
nity and Patriotism engraved on each leg of the center 
altar. These four words are the core principles which 
guide the Knights of Columbus as they work to make 

their parish and community a better place to live by 
serving God, each other, and the nation which God 
has blessed the Knights as a place to live and practice 
their faith. To raise the funds to build the altar, the 
Knights held a Country Music Tribute Show recently 
at the KC Hall. 

The proceeds from the evening will be enough to 
completely fund the new altar at Father McGivney 

High School.
The Tribute to Country Music Legends rendered 

tributes to Ray Price, Connie Smith, Norville Dollar, 
Willie Nelson, Patsy Cline and George Jones.

The Council thanks everyone who attended the 
event. Special thanks must go to Jim and Betty Voss, 
Bob and Margo Buehne and the volunteers who made 
this event the tremendous success that it turned out to 
be!
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FAMILY OF 
THE MONTH

We have selected, as April’s 
Family of the Month, a Brother 
Knight and his Lady for their 
continual service and support to 
the Church, our Council and to 
our Community.

This Brother Knight and his 
Lady are active in every aspect 
of the Council and Auxiliary.  He 
has volunteered his time at the 
Wednesday Night Bingo and at 
the numerous fundraising dinners 
sponsored by the Council.  He has 
served the Council continuously 
in officer’s posts and on commit-
tees almost too many to name, 
but here is a truncated list: Grand 
Knight, Faithful Navigator, Dis-
trict Deputy, Bishop’s Dinner 
Chairman, Christmas party, Tex-
as Hold-em, Bowling..., and the 
list falls off the paper.  He has 
been awarded time after time and 
again for an unheard number of 
sponsorships for new members.  
His editing skills are renowned 
among the newsletter editors.  
His monthly bits of informative 
commentaries and narratives are 
appreciated by the Council.

He and his lady both serve as 
Eucharistic Ministers at St. Paul 
Parish. He also serves as a church 
lector as well.

It is with deep appreciation 
that we have selected George and 
JoAnn Korte as our Family of the 
Month for April, 2015.  Congrat-
ulations from Council 1580.

SENIOR 
KNIGHT OF 
THE MONTH
April’s Senior Knight of the 

Month goes to a Brother Knight 
for his life-long commitment to 
the Church, his family, commu-
nity and his fellow man.

For 65 years he has fully 
dedicated his entire life to the 
Church, to his brothers and 
sisters and to the faith of the 

Catholic Church through Jesus 
Christ.

Below is more about this out-
standing Christian and fellow 
Brother Knight.

He was ordained May 27, 
1950. It was in Carlinville, Illi-
nois - known as coal country - 
that he celebrated his first Mass, 
at St. Joseph Church. Coming 
from a large family, he learned 
very early about sharing and 
sacrifice. His family is a unique 
one, and in fact, his younger 
brother also chose to follow him 
on his road to Christianity and 
service.

After ordination, his first as-
signment was at St. Mary’s Par-
ish in Alton in 1950, where he 
stayed until 1954. After that, he 
was the assistant at Ss. Peter and 
Paul in Springfield and later was 

Birthdays & Anniversaries

KNIGHT OF THE MONTH
We have selected, as May’s Knight of the Month, a Brother 

Knight who provides invaluable service to our nation’s military 
service specifically, the US Air Force.

Edwards Air Force Base, California held their 2014 Annual 
Awards Banquet on February 13th where they honored 17 individ-
uals and one team. Although we are certainly proud of every one 
of them, we are particularly fond of one of the honorees. He is a 
fellow Brother Knight in our Council.

Our Brother Knight leads an integrated team of more than 400 
military, civilian and contractor 03861208 cyber professionals who 
operate and defend the cyberspace domain. His team also provides 
a full spectrum of capabilities to enable testing, evaluation and 
development of weapons systems to fuel positive results from our 
nation’s combat forces.

Our Brother Knight is commander of the 412th Communications 
Squadron and has been given the award for Field Grade Officer 
of the Year. He is a graduate of Highland High School and the 
University of Illinois. He is the son of Anthony and Donna Budde 
of Highland.

It is with deep appreciation that we have selected Lt. Col Chris 
Budde as our Knight of the Month for May 2015. Congratulations 
from Highland Council 1580.

June Birthdays
 1 - Andrew Hemker 
 1 - Ellen (William) Nettles 
 1 - Rev Anthony Schmidt 
 1 - Misti (Alfonso) Urdaneta 
 2 - Tammi (Scott) Korte 
 2 - Darren Spengel 
 3 - Mary Jane (Dominic) Fornelli 
 3 - David Gall 
 3 - Beth (Anthony) Hemann 
 3 - Larry Siverly 
 3 - Dottie (Orville) Voegele 
 4 - Daniel Delaney 
 4 - Timothy Lucia 
 4 - Jerry Vosholler 
 5 - Kevin Buchmiller 
 5 - Valerie (Daniel) Delaney 
 6 - John Geismann 
 6 - Pat (Harold) Klaus 
 6 - David Rakers 
 6 - David Timmermann 
 6 - Mary Lou (Stanley) Wessel 
 7 - Zachary Hereford 
 8 - Bruce Bellm 
 9 - Leigh (James) Vidmar 
 9 - Stephen Waller 
10 - Gerald Steinkoenig 
10 - Scott Thole 
11 - Tina (Shane) Gill 
11 - Marshall Todt 
12 - Wauneta (John) Betscher 
12 - Diana (Michael) Compton 
12 - Paul Talleur 
13 - Marcia (Frederick) Donini 
13 - Bradley White 
14 - Cheryl (Edwin) Haselhorst 
14 - Norine (Keith) Koch 
14 - Collette (Michael) Loyet 
14 - Chad Wernle 
14 - Chris Wernle 
14 - Pat (Kim) White 
15 - Keith Frank 
15 - Lloyd Goestenkors 
15 - Thomas Melosi 
15 - Susi (Anthony) Tebbe 
15 - Brad Vogelbacher 
16 - Jeff Foehner 
16 - Darlene (Jerry) Genteman 
16 - Wayne Holzinger 
16 - Rev Richard Potthast 
17 - Eugene Bickl 
17 - Brian Hickey 
17 - Phil Krydynski 
17 - Michael Nuxoll 
17 - Jon Seefeldt 
17 - Karen (George) Whaley 
18 - Spencer Huck 
18 - Bradley Steinkoenig 
19 - Jeremy Hilling 
19 - Gerard Klostermann 
19 - Thomas Korte 
19 - William Warnecke 
20 - Carol (Duane) Frey 
20 - Carrie (Jeffrey) Thole 
20 - Greg Walter 
21 - Denis Bellm 
21 - Vincent Eversgerd 
21 - Rev Aloysius Ndeanaefo 
21 - Charles Seitz 
22 - John De Selm 
22 - Jerry Genteman 
22 - Jeff Jacober 
22 - Diane (Phil) Krydynski 
22 - Gary Plog 
22 - Timothy Vincent 
22 - Arthur Warnecke 
24 - Daniel Gramlich 
24 - Mary Jo (Dennis) Kampwerth 
24 - Ronald Thole 
25 - Anthony Budde 
25 - Marilyn (Robert) Drda 
25 - Thomas Giger 
25 - Todd Luitjohan 
25 - Laurie (Keith) Poss 

25 - Lucille (Donald) Rutz 
26 - Donna (John) Gantner 
26 - Jeffrey Smart 
27 - Henry Shannon 
27 - Laurie (Gary) Todt 
28 - Samuel Aleman 
29 - Deb (Michael) Lengermann 
29 - Benjamin Mc Donald 
29 - Whitney (Brent) Sandberg 
29 - Peter Tucker 
29 - Blake Zobrist 
30 - Keith Korte 
30 - William Niebrugge 
30 - Anthony Sinnock 
30 - Jerry Weber

June Anniversaries
 1 - Edwin & Elaine Frisse 
 1 - Martin & Kyle Audrey 
       Klostermann 
 1 - Michael & Patricia Noe 
 1 - Charles & Denise Peters 
 2 - Wayne & Betty Henze 
 2 - Orville & Olivia Landmann 
 3 - David & Carol Rakers 
 3 - Kurt & Sharon Schriewer 
 4 - William & Dianne Twyford 
 5 - Robert & Edith Korte 
 6 - Francis & Ethel Poettker 
 7 - Michael & Bonnie Capelle 
 7 - George & Jo Ann Korte 
 7 - Don & Ruth Richter 
 7 - Francis & Carol Robben 
 8 - David & Barbara Forys 
 8 - Thomas & Doreen Whalen 
 9 - John & Wauneta Betscher 
 9 - Donnie & Sandi Eddie 
10 - Chad & Courtney Klostermann 
10 - Joseph & Staci Laporta 
10 - Sam & Joanne Schwarztrauber 
11 - Jason & Terri Boeser 
11 - Brad & Julie Jakel 
11 - Orville & Dottie Voegele 
12 - Stanley & Mary Lou Wessel 
14 - Thomas & Bonnie Hill 
14 - Michael & Collette Loyet 
15 - Ewald & Leola Holzinger 
16 - Robert & Mary Daiber 
16 - Jeffrey & Carrie Thole 
17 - Vincent & Janet Eversgerd 
17 - Roland & Lorna Harris 
17 - Mark & Kristen Korte 
17 - Thomas & Karen Melosi 
17 - Lee & Angie Rinderer 
17 - Terry & Jeanette Zobrist 
18 - William & Margaret Basler 
18 - Keith & Brenda Korte 
19 - Frederick & Marcia Donini 
19 - Melvin & Jeanette Long 
20 - Michael & Lori Baumgartner 
20 - Kevin & Jackie Goring 
20 - Steven & Linda Rezabek 
20 - Alfonso & Misti Urdaneta 
21 - Clifford & Judy Gruner 
22 - Thomas & Jo Ann Foppe Sr 
22 - Dominic & Mary Jane Fornelli 
23 - Kerry & Jody Becker 
23 - Edward & Susanne Campbell 
23 - Joe & Becci Horstmann 
23 - Paul & Marlene Kustermann 
23 - Steven & Valarie Skaggs 
24 - James & Dorothy Kampwerth 
24 - Alphonse & Mary Ann Olliges 
25 - Aaron & Erin Hopfinger 
27 - Maurice & Carol Kramper 
27 - James & Betty Voss 
28 - Stephen & Judy Durbin 
28 - Barry & Christine Keller 
28 - Matthew & Angie Powers 
28 - Terrence & Judy Zeisset 
29 - Marion & Laverne Bohnak 
30 - Harry & Kathy Buchanan 
30 - James & Suzy Chandarlis 
30 - Raymond & Pat Korte 
30 - James & Elaine Thurnau 

assigned to St. John in Quincy. 
Other assignments included: St. 
Patrick in Grafton; St. Michael 
in Beltrees, and St. Lawrence in 
Greenville. He retired in 1994 at 
the age of 70.

This lifetime of service stands 
at 65 years, and still he serves 
his fellow man and Knights with 
prayers and intercession. On 
May 12, he was honored at the 
“Priests’ Jubilee Celebration” 
at the Villa Maria Catholic Life 
Center, Springfield by fellow 
priests as well as the Most Rev-
erend Thomas John Paprocki, 
Bishop of Springfield in Illinois.

It is with great appreciation 
that we have selected Father 
Anthony Schmidt as Coun-
cil 1580’s, May 2015 Senior 
Knight of the Month.

Ladies Auxiliary News
Summer is looming and flowers are blooming, the cornfields are 

starting to green, Just look at the sky blue, God’s love surrounds 
you in every magnificent scene!

Opportunities abound if you’re looking for a way to serve. There 
are many ministries at St. Paul where you can help; sign up to work 
the KC bingo stands at the Schweizerfest June 13th-14th; help will 
be needed at the Madison Co. Fair on Disability Awareness Day in 
July.  There’s always something to be done in God’s name!  

Soon we will bid farewell to Fr. Chuck and Fr. Scott and we 
send our prayers with them as they prepare for their new assign-

ments; and we look forward to 
welcoming Fr. Pat Jakel in July 
as our new Pastor.

Bingo pie providers for June 
are:
June 3rd          Kim Venarsky
June 10th        Angie Daley
June 17th        Donna Ahlmeyer
June 24th        Jan Abbott
Rest in peace, Bert Geiger, 
faithful auxiliary member!

Our next meeting is June 2nd 
at 7:00 pm at the KC Hall.
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______From The Editors______
Please send us your ideas, or articles by June 17th and it will 

appear in the next Newsletter.  We will accept an email with your 
information for the newsletter.

Please check your parish bulletin or the back of your church for 
our current newsletter.  The Newsletter is also available online at 
http://www.highlandkc.org/kc/Newsletters.asp . 

Please update us with your new email, cell phone, or postal 
address changes.  If you use a cell phone as your primary phone ser-
vice please let us know your number so we can update our records.  
Please call the hall at 654-9049 and advise your phone number.  

If you have an email address send an e-mail to our email address 
knights@highlandkc.org  so we can add your address to our e-mail 
listing.  You can reach our website at www.highlandkc.org.  

Bill Napper, Herb Durbin,Chris Chalfant
Newsletter Editors

Message From Grand Knight
Opportunities Abounding 
For Our Members To Serve

Acts of kindness from within our Council, Church and Commu-
nity are never in short supply. As time passes by, I am amazed by 
the contributions and efforts made by members and their respective 
families and friends. Recently, you may 
have noticed the installation of two new 
windows separating the lounge area from 
the main banquet hall. These beautiful 
enhancements to our facility were made 
possible by donations from families and 
friends in the memory of Sir Knight James 
Plocher, PGK and Sir Knight Vincent ‘Van’ 
Theunemann, PGK. Commemorative 
plaques will be installed reminding us of 
how valuable their services have been for our fraternal organization. 
On behalf of our Council 1580, I would like to express sincere 
appreciation to both families and friends.

For those of you who may have missed the Tribute to Country 
Music Legends performance Friday the 15th, you can only hope 
that someday they will return. Individual tributes to Ray Price, 
Connie Smith, Norville Dollar, Willie Nelson, Patsy Cline and 
George Jones were enhanced by a live, ‘old school’ Country West-
ern Band that sounded fabulous complete with the very talented 
accents of a pedal steel. Special thanks to Jim & Betty Voss, Bob 
and Margo Buehne and all of the volunteers it took to make this 
event a huge success! Proceeds from this event are to be used to 
help fund the installation of the main altar in the Chapel at Father 
McGivney Catholic High School.

Congratulations and welcome to our newest members. On 
Sunday, May 17th, at the major degree held at the Edwardsville 
Knights of Columbus Council 1143, Brother Knights Rafal Pry-
chla and Shannon Autry became fully vested in our order as 3rd 
Degree members. Adam Kampwerth also attended and is now a 
1st Degree member. Again welcome and I am looking forward to 
working with all of you. Thank you to our fellow Brother Knights 
in Edwardsville and the 2nd & 3rd degree teams for hosting this 
initiation.

By the time you receive this month’s newsletter we will have 
celebrated the Priestly Ordination of our very own Sir Knight 
Samuel Bobbio Bagyo, Jr. Reverend Samuel Bagyo is appointed 
Parochial Vicar of Our Savior Parish, Jacksonville, of St. Alexius 
Parish, Beardstown, of St. Fidelis Parish, Arenzville, and St. Luke 
Parish, Virginia, effective July 1, 2015. Congratulations Fr. Samuel 
in the accomplishment of your calling and we wish for you the very 
best as you go forward in service to Christ’s Church.

Again, we will have many opportunities for team leaders and 
volunteers for all events in the very near future.

• Schweizerfest – June 12th, 13th, & 14th. Assistance is needed 
for set-up on Friday afternoon (bring screw gun), and tear-down 
on Sunday evening (bring screw gun).

• Madison County Fair – July 21st – 26th.
• Kirchenfest – August 22nd – 23rd
• Wine and Beer Tasting – Committee now forming. If interest-

ed in participating please call Joe Wetmore (618) 803-8362. First 
meeting will be early June 2015.

Many thanks to all of you for your tireless efforts in making this 
council the best it can be.

Wishing you the comforts of Peace, Love and Joy,
Joe Wetmore, Grand Knight

Attendance Prize Will Be $250
The name of Michael Tebbe was drawn at the last meeting.  Had 

he been present he would have received $250.00 for attendance at 
the meeting.  Next month’s prize will be $250.00.  Remember you 
must be present at the meeting to be able to win. 

The membership number in the last newsletter was belonged to 
Mel Walter.  He attended the meeting and told the Grand Knight 
that it was his membership number in the newsletter and received 
$50.00 for his efforts.

Look for your membership number inserted in this month’s 
Newsletter, show up at the next month’s meeting and identify 
yourself to the Grand Knight that you are the holder of that mem-
bership number and win $50.00.

Hats Off to Our 
Brother Knights!

To Brother Knight Lt. Col Chris Budde for being selected Knight 
of the Month

To the Bother Knight George & JoAnn Korte for being selected 
as the Family of the Month

To Brother Knight Father 
Anthony Schmidt for being 
selected as the Senior Knight 
of the Month

To all our Members and 
families that have served our 
country in the US Military

To Brother Knights Jim & Betty Voss, Bob & Margo Buehne 
and all of the volunteers it took to make the Tribute to Country 
Music Legends performance a huge success.

To Brother Knights Rafal Prychla and Shannon Autry who be-
came fully vested in our order as 3rd Degree members at the major 
degree held at the Edwardsville Knights of Columbus Council 1143 
and to Adam Kampwerth attended and is now a 1st Degree member.

If you’re not 
a member, 
consider be-

coming 
a 

member of 
The

Knights of 
Columbus

HELP 
NEEDED AND 

WANTED
Mondays ,  Wednes -

day and Fridays,  Broth-
er Knights with pick-up 
trucks to pick up food 
from Wal-mart and Rulers 
Food and deliver to the 
food pantry.  This will take 
about one hour of your 
time.  Call 618-973-7401 
to Volunteer.

Help is also needed in 
the kitchen during weekly 
bingo. This includes fry-
ing burgers and making 
popcorn and serving our 
customers.  To Help by 
calling 654-9049 or  618-
973-7401 to volunteer.

App Makes 
Joining Easy

There is a new app that is 
free and helps eligible Catholic 
men become members of the 
Knights of Columbus.

Once accessed, the app gives 
an overview of the Knights ex-
plaining the benefits of belong-
ing to the organization.

The app is free of charge and 
is available for the Iphone and 
Android phones as well.

HIGHLAND - The 2nd annual Greater Carlyle Women’s Bowling 
Association banquet was held at Hi-Top Bowl recently. Bowling 
Hall of Fame for women awards went to JoAnn Korte (far right).
Mandy Monken (deceased) was also recognized. Receiving in 
her behalf was her son and daughter-in-law Ken and Jennifer 
Monken. Last year’s Hall of Fame recipient was Ruth Nungessor. 
Other awards were: Good Mentor Award -  Lois McCasland and 
Young Bowler Awards were: Katie Reising and  Anna Zobrist. 
Editor’s Note: JoAnn and Brother - Sir Knight George Korte have 
been selected as this month’s Family of the Month.

Members are needed to be apart of a com-
mittee to help plan for the upcoming wine and 
beer tasting event. If you wish to be a part of this 
exciting event that will further the good works 
that the Council is undertaking, please contact 
the Grand Knight.
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Meet Your New Agent
Connor Barr is a lifelong resident 

Meet Your New Agent
Connor Barr is a lifelong resident 

of Highland and a member of St. Paul 
Church. Growing up, Connor attended 
St. Paul Catholic Grade School before 
graduating from Mater Dei Catholic High 
School in Breese. Upon graduating from 
Mater Dei, Connor went on to Southern 
Illinois University Edwardsville where 
he obtained his Bachelor of Science in 
Business Administration-Economics. For 
an opportunity to discuss your family’s 
financial future please contact Connor.

Bus: (618)526-7991 ext. 309
Cell: (618)593-5365

Connor.Barr@kofc.org

1 2 3 Bingo 7:30PM 4 Euchre 7:30PM 5 6

7 8 9 10 Bingo 7:30PM 11 Euchre 7:30PM 12 13

14 Flag Day 15 16 17 Bingo 7:30PM 18 Euchre 7:30PM 19 20

21 Father's Day 22 23 24 Bingo 7:30PM 25 Euchre 7:30PM 26 27

28 29 30

Notes:

www.Highlandkc.org
The Pioneer NewsPaper
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Private Party

School Reunion

4th Degree Meeting Ladies Auxillary Columbus Club

Highland Council 1580
June  2015

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

Private PartySteve & Carla Roper
Herb & Dot Durbin

7:30 PM 7:00PM Council Officer's 8:00 AM
7:00PM Stewards of Hope
Executive Meeting

L. Landmann
Bartender:

Council Meeting

Meeting 8:00PM Junk‐In‐The‐Trunk

Jerry Genteman

Henry & Linda Jaeger
Tim Korte

Boy Scouts
7:30 PM

Jim Kampwerth
Bartender:

Singers 7PM Kido Karate
Knight Time Private Party

Lowell Wellen
Leon Luber

Appartments
Faith Countryside 1 ‐ 8 PM

Bartender:

June Solstice St Paull All

Shriners Squires 8pm ‐‐‐‐‐‐> Jerry Genteman

Ray & Pat Korte

Annual Meeting
Highland Chamber

Bartender:
Wayne & Lois Moore

Boy Scouts
Gary Graminski

Private Party

Boy Scouts

S M T W Th F Sa
1 2

3 4 5 6 7 8 9
10 11 12 13 14 15 16
17 18 19 20 21 22 23
24 25 26 27 28 29 30
31

May 2015
S M T W Th F Sa

1 2 3 4
5 6 7 8 9 10 11

12 13 14 15 16 17 18
19 20 21 22 23 24 25
26 27 28 29 30 31

July 2015

1 Bingo 7:30PM 2 Euchre 7:30PM 3 4 Independence Day

5 6 7 8 Bingo 7:30PM 9 Euchre 7:30PM 10 11

12 13 14 15 Bingo 7:30PM 16 Euchre 7:30PM 17 18

19 20 21 22 Bingo 7:30PM 23 Euchre 7:30PM 24 25

26 Parents' Day 27 28 29 Bingo 7:30PM 30 Euchre 7:30PM 31

Notes:

www.Highlandkc.org
The Pioneer NewsPaper

© 2013 Vertex42 LLC

Highland Council 1580
July  2015

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

Closed
Ralph Bruggemann
Gene Bruggemann

Bartender:
Jim & Dorothy Kampwerth

Cy & Delores Weis

L Landmann

4th Degree Meeting Ladies Auxillary Columbus Club
Vendor Show

Frances Luitjohan
Herbert & Shirley Weis

7:00PM
Executive Meeting

Jim Kampwerth
Bartender:7:30 PM 7:00PM 

Meeting 8:00PM
Council Officer's

Marion Bohnak,
Butch & Aggie WellenCouncil Meeting

Bartender:7:30 PM

Leon Luber Private Party

Boy Scouts Squires 8pm ‐‐‐‐‐‐> Jerry Genteman

Knight Time

Highland Health Care Tony Tebbe
Tom AhlmeyerSingers 7PM

Gary Graminski
Bartender:

Shriners

Mike Carroll, Kent Korte
Mel Walter

Boy Scouts
Gary Graminski
Bartemder: 

S M T W Th F Sa
1 2 3 4 5 6

7 8 9 10 11 12 13
14 15 16 17 18 19 20
21 22 23 24 25 26 27
28 29 30

June 2015
S M T W Th F Sa

1
2 3 4 5 6 7 8
9 10 11 12 13 14 15

16 17 18 19 20 21 22
23 24 25 26 27 28 29
30 31

August 2015

OUR 
CONDOLENCES

To Brother Knight Neal Rieke and 
especially his wife Rosemary on the loss 
of her mother, Virginia Keller.

To Brother Knight Robert Vance and 
especially his wife Debora, and to Broth-
er Knight Steve Kloss and especially 
his wife Ceil, and Brother Knight Jeff 
Toennies and especially his wife Monica 
on the loss of their mother, Bertha (Bert) 
Geiger.

To Brother Knights Cyril and Herbert 
Weis and to Francis Luitjohan wife  of  
deceased Brother Knight Al Luitjohan 
on  the loss of their sister, Bert Geiger.

To Brother Knight Tim Vance and 
Derek Kloss on the loss of their grand-
mother, Bert Geiger

To Brother Knight David E.Korte on 
the loss of his mother. Felicitas (Felix) 
Korte.

To Brother Knight Marty Wilson and 
especially his wife Sue on the loss of her 
mother, Felix Korte.

Consider Passing Regalia To New Brothers
If you have regalia and are no longer 

able to serve in the Honor Guard, please 
consider passing on your regalia to a new 
brother Sir Knight who might be in need 
of regalia. If you would like to donate 
or sell your regalia please contact Ron 
Clarkin at 618-444-1005. 

CONGRATULATIONS
Congratulations to our Brother Sir 

Knight, Fr. Samuel Bagyo, on his or-
dination to the priesthood.   Many Sir 
Knights from our Assembly traveled to 
Springfield to serve as  Honor Guard  at 
the Mass of Ordination.  There was also 
a large number of his brother Sir Knights 

who served as Honor Guard at his Mass 
of Thanksgiving at St Paul Church.

Our prayers are with you as you start 
your priestly duties. May God bless you 
all the days of your life.

HONOR GUARD ACTIVITY
Our Honor Guard has been busy 

this month.  Thanks to all Sir Knights 
who served in the Honor Guard for the 
Confirmation at St Lawrence Church 
in Greenville; Fr. Bagyo’s Mass of Or-
dination in Springfield and his Mass of 
Thanksgiving at St Paul in Highland; 
and the Confirmation at St Elizabeth in 
Marine.  

GOLF TOURNAMENT
It’s that time of the year again -- golf 

season.  Our annual golf tournament will 
be held August 2nd at Bent Oak Golf 
Course in Breese.  Get a team together 
and enjoy a good round of golf and a 
fabulous dinner afterwards.  If you don’t 
golf, volunteer to help make this a suc-
cessful fundraiser. Keep the day open!

The number of teams will be limited 
to the first 16 teams to register and sub-
mit payment.  

Jerry Genteman
4th Degree

Faithful Navigator.

Banquet Center 
Available 

Knights of Columbus has 
the perfect place to hold your 
event. The banquet center is lo-
cated at 12454  Highway 143.

A great dance floor, a full 
kitchen and bar, and spacious 
bathrooms. It’s the perfect 
place to hold wedding recep-
tions, an organized event, a 
concert, or conference.  Call 
618-654-9049 for details!

SCHWEIZERFEST
June 12-14

SCHWEIZERFEST
Continues

SCHWEIZERFEST
Continues

Madison County 
Fair - July 21-26 

Madison County 
Fair - July 21-26 

Madison County 
Fair - July 21-26 

Madison County 
Fair - July 21-26 

Madison County 
Fair - July 21-26 


